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MCK meets with Federal officials 
to discuss Cannabis legislation 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that Chief & 
Council are meeting with a group of four Members of Parliament 
(MP’s) this morning to discuss Kahnawà:ke’s approach on 
cannabis, and the needs and concerns of the community. 
 
The meeting was requested by MP Marc Miller. 

 
Those in attendance include Miller, who represents the riding of 
Ville Marie – Le Sud Ouest – Iles des Soeurs, and MP’s Don 
Rusnak, who is the Parliamentary Secretary for Indigenous 
Services (who is a Northern Ontario Ojibway); Bill Blair, the 
Parliamentary Secretary for the Minister of Justice (and a former 
City of Toronto police chief); Jean-Claude Poissant, who represents 
Laprairie; and several other officials from Indigenous & Northern 
Affairs Canada. 
 
Along with Chief & Council, the members of the Cannabis Working 
Group are attending the meeting. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
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As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
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